
Hedgehog and Fox Classes wowed Miss Hiscocks, Mrs Morrell and Mrs Sinclair with their outstanding motivation and determination 

during the West Leigh Triathlon. The children participated solo or in a team of 2 or 3 and everyone was incredible! The Hedgehogs and 

Foxes raised a brilliant amount of money and as a treat, we have booked an explorer dome to come in on Monday 20th June. We will 

be immersing ourselves in a hot rainforest, a dry desert and the freezing arctic to explore some of the world’s habitats through animal 

behaviour, adaptations and camouflage. We will also be finding out what we can do to protect our wonderful world.  

 

Eliza C – I thought it was really fun but exhausting. 

Ruth – It was really hard at first but it got easier once I joined Rosemary.  

Zara – It was really fun but it was also really hard because Erin was trying to tag me really quickly and we couldn’t find each other!  

Gwil – It was really fun!   

Herbie – It was really, really fun!  

Noah C – It was a bit hard but I enjoyed it.  


